
 
 

From: Arlene Goss 
Sent: Thursday, 22 June 2017 10:56 a.m.
To: 
Subject: Official information request 319513
 
 
22-Jun-2017
 
Conrad Anderson

 
Dear Mr Anderson,
 
Official information request for: 595410, ANDERSON, BUILDING CONSENT INFORMATION
 
Reference Number: 319513
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 19-June-2017 for
 595410, ANDERSON, BUILDING CONSENT INFORMATION
 
You have requested "a copy of the building documents (application, building consent, code of
 compliance, and/or other) relating to ABA-2016-741, which relates to the following property:
 Valuation number: 27911-05710 Rate account ID: 4020148 Property number: 5111884 Property
 address: 480 Riccarton Road West Mosgiel Ratepayer name(s): Steven David Greer and Leah
 Marie Greer Address: 480 Riccarton Road West RD 2 Mosgiel 9092".
 
I note that on April 18 you also made an official information request for: "copies of
 correspondence, reports, memos or any other information held by Council since 1 January 2014
 relating any of the following: building consent, code of compliance certificate, certificate of
 acceptance" related to the same property.
 
This request was answered on May 17. Therefore I will close the request made on June 19 on the
 assumption you already have this information. If I have misunderstood, or if you are requesting
 something different, please lodge a new request specifying what you are seeking that has not
 already been provided.
 
Regards
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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